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Sunday, May 19, 2024  
	 9:00 am	 Choir Rehearsal
	 9:30 am	 Sunday School 
            10:30 am	 Worship Service
	      corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome
	 4:00 pm	 Handbells
	 5:00 pm	 Youth 

Monday, May 20, 2024
	 5:30 pm	 Finance Meeting

Tuesday, May 21, 2024
	 5:00 pm	 Lydia’s Cloth

Wednesday, May 22, 2024 
	 5:30 pm - 7:00 pm Rescheduled  	
	 date 	for our Fund Raiser Activi	
	 ties!!! Please plan to join in the 	
	 fun and support sending our 		
	 kids 	to Summer Camp. Bring 		
	 your wallets!

	 Choir Rehearsal immediately following 
	 Fund Raiser activities.
	
Thursday, May 23, 2024 
         	 12:00 pm - 2:00 pm Food Pantry

Vacation Bible School!
VBS will be here before you know it. It is open to all 
ages July 15-18.
Pre-register online at www.corbinfbc.org and get a 
free t-shirt!

            	                                    



First Baptist Church at Worship

May 19, 2024
Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

The Day of Pentecost

Baptism of Abigail Ridener
 

Scripture Lessons
John 15:26-27; 16:4b-15; Acts 2

Children’s Moment by Jeremiah Banks  

Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“Deeds of Power”

   
Choir Anthem

“Somebody’s Knocking”

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  Alex Lockridge - (606) 401-9011
If you are unable to reach this minister, 
please leave a message on voice mail. Mes-
sages will be monitored at regular intervals.   
Deacon:   David Myers - (606) 521-1429 	
	

  May 12, 2024 Offering Summary 
   Weekly Budget Goal:		  $         9,315.56   
   Budget Offerings:		  $         8,821.00
   YTD Budget Offering:		 $    299,906.50
   YTD Budget Goal:		  $    307,413.48 

  May Loose Change Offering     $               12.11	

Loose change received in May will benefit VBS 
expenses.  

The flowers in the Sanctuary for Sunday, 
May 19, 2024 are placed in memory of 

WILLIAM E. HENSLEY
by

Glennis Hensley; 
Nancy, Courtney & Patrick Haggerty; 

Bill, Tricia, Grace & Kate Hensley; 
Lars, Cindy & Clara Finneseth

_________________________
                                  
		      We extend our sincere 
		      sympathy to Ralph, Rebecca,
		      John, Savannah, Delilah, 		
		      and Grace Blevins in 		
		      the loss of Ralph’s mother,
		      Jean Blevins.   	

We also extend sincere sympathy to Kaden 
Johnson, FBC nursery staff, and her family in 
the loss of her mother, Courni Johnson.	

_________________________
  

A gift has been given to the Food Pantry in 
honor of all the faithful volunteers.

by
Olive Branch Ministries

Have a camera or interested in photogra-
phy? We need your help!
The FBC Children & Youth
Ministries is looking for a 
volunteer to help us capture
memories! We are ideally 
looking for someone with an interest in 
photography and an existing camera (or 
iPhone even!), but are also open to total 
beginners. Help is needed as soon as Sun, 
5/19 and would be on occasion during 
events over the summer as well. Contact 
Pastor Jeremiah Banks if you are interested.  

______________________________

For Adults and Senior Adults!

Olive Branch Ministries invites you to join 
Hannah Reeder, CBF Missionary Resident, 
and get your body moving. This is an op-
portunity to gather as a community and to 
value each other and our bodies allowing us 
to recognize the importance of keeping our 
bodies healthy to not only serve ourselves 
but to be capable of serving others. Class is 
open to Adults and Senior Adults.
No equipment is needed! 
Class Times are Wed., June 19 and Wed 
July 10 from 10:00 am -11:00 am.
Sign Up Sheets are located across from 
the office.

First Baptist Church Corbin 

Movement Class 

 

 

Olive Branch Ministries invites you to join Hannah 
Reeder, CBF Missionary Resident and get your body 

moving. This is an opportunity to gather as a 
community and to value each other and our bodies 

allowing us to recognize the importance of keeping our 
bodies healthy to not only serve ourselves but to be 

capable of serving others. 

 Class is open to Adults and Senior Adults. 
No equipment is needed!  

 
Hannah’s Movement Class Time! 

 Wednesday, June 19th from 10:00 AM to 11:00 AM 
Wednesday, July 10th from 10:00 AM to 11:00 AM 

Sign Up Sheets  across from the Church Office 
 

For more information please contact: 
 Scarlette Jasper at (606) 305-3134 or sjasper@cbf.net 


